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Metro Statement re: Fatal Incident at Metro Blue Line Wardlow Station 

The Metro organization is very saddened by the unfortunate incident that occurred on 
August 29 at the Blue Line Wardlow Station. We understand this is difficult for our whole 
community, as we all struggle with tragic events. While the Long Beach Police 
Department, the Los Angeles County District Attorney’s Office and Metro Security 
continue to investigate this fatal incident and piece together exactly what happened, our 
heartfelt condolences go out to all involved. Safety is Metro’s number one priority and 
we will continue to strive for ways to ensure that our system is safe for all our customers 
and employees. 
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